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September 4, 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Our team is in the process of putting the finishing touches on the full remote learning plans for our 
K-5 students. In order to provide you with all of the information you will need to best assist your 
student(s) with this new educational model, we have scheduled several Zoom sessions for students 
and parents. 
 
To begin, there will be two Zoom meetings on September 10th. One will be for the parents of K-
1 students and one for parents of grades 2-5. These meetings are with our technology specialists 
to review all of your in-home devices and technology needs. We will also introduce our Infinite 
Campus Student Management System. You will receive a Zoom link via email to be able to join 
the meeting. If you have not received an email with the link by 5:00 p.m. on September 9th, please 
call the Director of Technology, Innovation, and Information Systems at 631-650-8560. 
 
The September 10th Zoom meeting times are as follows: 
 

• K-1 students: 9:00 – 10:00 a.m. 
• 2-5 students: 10:15 – 11:15 a.m. 

 
On September 11th, there will be three Zoom meetings – one for students in grades K-1, one for 
students in grades 2 and 4, and one for students in grades 3 and 5. These sessions will be used to 
discuss the Remote Learning Platform. The sessions will include the principals, teachers, and 
social workers who will be working with families and students. Links to these meetings will be 
emailed to you by September 10th. If you have not received an email with the link by 5:00 p.m. on 
September 10th, please call the Director of Technology, Innovation, and Information Systems at 
631-650-8560. 
 
The September 11th Zoom meeting times are as follows: 
 

• Grades K-1: 8:00 – 9:00 a.m. 
• Grades 2 & 5: 10:00 – 11:00 a.m. 
• Grades 3 & 4: Noon – 1:00 p.m. 

 
We look forward to seeing everyone at these meetings as we move ahead and adjust to this ‘new 
normal.’ 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Ellen Semel 
Superintendent of Schools 


